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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 4 June 1979

Restrictive Trade Practices Act : Stock Exchange

The Prime Minister has read your Secretary of State's letter
of 30 May to the Chqnﬁe;lcr of the Exchequer on the above subject,
artin Hall's letter of 31 May.

The Prime llinister *. i cliﬂﬂd to agree with Mr. Nott
that it would be hard to ] fv not having the Stock Exchange
investigated by the Restr e Practices Court - at least at
this Jjuncture. However, : s noted the Chancellor's view
that it would be better i other body were to carry out such
an investigation, and she ent for your Secretary of State
and the Chancellor to discuss the matter. If, in the event,
they are unable to agree on wha fqould be the best approach
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she would like to be consulted fore a final decision is taken.
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I am sending copies of this letter to Martin Hall (HM Treasury),
Andrew Duguid (Department of Industry), Martin Vile (Cabinet Office)
and John Beverly (Bank of England).

T. P. LANKESTER

Tom Harris, Esq.,
Department of Trade.




